To be returned to ITU/TSB Fax No.: +41 22 730 5853/ E-mail: tsbtson@itu.int
Notification of Assignment or Withdrawal of International
Signalling Point Codes (ISPC) for Signalling System No. 7

(According to ITU-T Recommendation Q.708)
This form should be used to notify the Director of the TSB of ISPCs that have been assigned or withdrawn by a Member State since the last notification.

	Country/Area:
	_______________________________________________

	Member State Organisation:
	_______________________________________________

	Member State Contact-person
	Name:
	

	
	Address:
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Tel: ________________   Fax: _______________   E-mail: _______________________


Table A.1/Q.708
	ISPC
	Unique name of the Signalling Point
	Name of the Signalling Point Operator
	Country where Signalling Point is to be put into service under 
subclause 7.9a)

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


a) An entry is only made in this column if subclause 7.9 applies.


